
BARISTA TRAINING AT SOZO 

St Matt’s Christmas 2018 Sharing Love, Peace, Hope and Joy with others 

We are delighted to be 

raising money for the training 

of Coffee Baristas at the Sozo 

Foundation set in the 

deprived Vrygrond township 

of Cape Town. [Run by our 

Link Mission partner Steve 

Morris.]  

The Sozo Youth Café provides 
a safe, creative and vibrant space for unemployed young people to be equipped, 
trained and mentored so that they can reach their full potential.  
 
They offer a six-month program that provides the young people with skills 
development training. They also partner with businesses and organisations 
inside and outside of Vrygrond who can offer internships for young adults, which 
lead to work experience and full-time jobs. 
 
HOW ARE WE GOING TO BE RAISING MONEY?                                                            
You can either start giving during Advent or wait until Christmas and give it all 
in one go! 

 Contributions for Coffee! With the focus on Coffee, you might like to 
make a contribution for your coffee into the ‘Change’ jar 

 Christmas ‘treats’ can be sold after our Morning Services in Advent.  

 Give the money you would spend on cards to church family and sign 

the joint St Matt’s Christmas Card! (Available to sign in church now!)  

 The ‘Change’ Jar will be available during Advent – nothing too small! 

 The Offerings at our Christmas Services will be going to our appeal. 

[Please can you make sure that you use the specific ‘Gift Aid’ envelopes to enhance the amount!] 


